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May 2025 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 

 
Non-feeder schools transition visit, Wednesday 18th June 2025 

 
I am writing to invite your son/daughter to Clyst Vale Community College on Wednesday 18th June.  
The aim of the day is to introduce pupils to staff at the College, familiarise them with the site and 
create the opportunity for them to meet other Year 6 pupils in a small group setting. This event 
takes place before the main transition days on Thursday 3rd and Friday 4th July which include children 
from all schools. Throughout the day, pupils will have the opportunity to ask questions about Clyst 
Vale and experience some taster lessons in an environment where they feel safe and supported. 
 
Could you please drop your child at Clyst Vale for 9.30am on the 18th of June. I will be at reception 
to greet you. Your son or daughter will need to wear their primary school uniform, or own clothes if 
home educated.  
 
Please note that all pupils attending the day will need to bring their own packed lunch. If your child 
is entitled to Free School Meals, then please indicate this on the reply form using the link below so 
that we can arrange a lunch for them. 
 
The day will end at 2.30pm. Please collect your child from reception where myself, Mrs Telford 
(Deputy Principal, SENDCO) and Mr Gascoyne (Head of Year 7) will be available to meet you and 
answer any questions. 
 
Could you please indicate if your son or daughter will be attending this event by filling in the form via 
the link below: 
 
https://forms.office.com/e/znnQrgA975 
 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 

 
 
Miss Izzy Matthews 
Transition Coordinator  
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